
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL / BID BULLETIN NO. 1 

 
Procurement of Consulting Services for the Social Media Management 

Of the Department of Tourism 

(DOT-BAC REI No. 2020-011) 
 

 
This Supplemental/Bid Bulletin No. 1 is being issued in response to inquiries and request for clarification 

from prospective bidders for the aforementioned project. 
 
 
A. Response to Queries received by BAC: 

 

Bidder’s Concern BAC’s Reply 

#1    Can we used digital signature for the CVs 
under the eligibility stage? 

 

Yes. Under eligibility stage, the Curriculum Vitae 
(CV) of the personnel who will be assigned to this 

project can be electronically signed and need not 
be notarized yet. 
 
 

 
B. Submission and Opening of Eligibility Documents 

 
 Eligibility documents of interested consultants must be duly received by the BAC Secretariat on 

or before June 24, 2020 until 9:00 a.m. only at the Procurement Management Division, 
4th Floor, DOT Bldg., No. 351 Sen. Gil Puyat Avenue, Makati City 

 
The Opening of Eligibility Documents will be conducted through video conferencing using the 
Skype platform on June 24, 2020 at 10:30 am. Bidders who would like to join the opening must 

submit the following details to the BAC Secretariat’s official email at dot.bac@tourism.gov.ph 
not later than 5:00 pm of June 23, 2020.  

 Name of Representative(s) – maximum of two (2) 

 Company Name 
 Contact Number and Email Address 
 Skype ID(s) 

For the guidance and information of all concerned. 
 

22 June 2020 
 
 

 
            
                                    ASec. ROBERTO P. ALABADO III 
               DOT-BAC Chairperson 
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